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Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your
giving for souls on Samar and all over the world.

Recently in Chester, Virginia at the breakfast table,
we were able to win a Filipino couple to Christ. We were
in the states for the month of October. We thank God [ Y
for the great churches we visited in October. We will be |
back in the states in March. '

While in the States, many souls were saved in the
Philippines. Our graduate pastors did the p1each1ng
while we were in the States. Hundreds were saved in
October in all the different ministries.

We will be building staff housing. We thank God for
our staff and they need a better place to live. Some will
be getting married.
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Many of our graduate pastors need land and |
buildings. We are thankful for the churches that have
given for church buildings.

Please pray for these meetings in 2025. February:
Youth Rally; April 27: Church Anniversay; June: '
Pentecost Sunday; July: Youth Conference; August:
Youth Camp; September: Pastors Workers Conference;
and October-November: Fall Campaign.

Please also pray for more workers for the work here.

We were recently on 195 close to Washington DC in
20 miles of bumper to bumper traffic and were amazed
at how many souls are without God and hopeless in
America.

Thanks for your giving for Souls on Samar!

Layne and Nelia Jones
Philippines Forever
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“For necessity is laid upon me.” | Corinthians 9:16
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